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membership. This will allow responsibility and power to be distributed in a
way that is more equitable for everyone. The general membership of the UN
should not be unduly taxed if they have inadequate representation in the
decisions of the Security Council.

10 ASEAN Member States look forward to discussing all proposed
measures on funding and backstopping of SPMs. Thank you Mr Chairman.
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